
ab out

Dear Families,

My name is Krystina Reilly and I am your newly appointed

Assistant Principal/Mathematics Supervisor for the school

district. I am very excited to begin working with everyone

at Woodland Park and get to know the staff, students and

families in our community.

I come to Woodland Park from Lincoln Park Schools where

I taught middle school math for 14 years. Last school year,

I served in the capacity of MTSS Advisor and Teacher

Coach. Over the course of my career, I continued to learn

and grow as an educator, colleague, and mentor in order to

always strive to be the best I can be for the students, my

colleagues  and the community at large.

I graduated from Rutgers University with a BA in Elementary Education. I continued

my education thereafter at Montclair State University and earned a MA in Middle

Grades Mathematics. My passion for the teaching of mathematics along with my



desire to assist students in their love of learning and appreciation of math content

naturally guided me in this direction. I opted to further my education and earned a

second MA degree in Educational Leadership from Montclair State University.

Through this program, I was provided with the opportunity to grow and become a

confident leader.

During my tenure in Lincoln Park, I served on the Climate Team for many years and

remain proud of all the amazing activities which we implemented with the students

in order to assist in creating and promoting social and emotional positivity. This

includes the creation of school-wide events and inspirational bulletin boards. Being

an advisor for the Climate Committee has helped me to assist young people with

expressing themselves through voice and actions as well as social interactions in

order to achieve greatness together. Over the course of my career , these different

roles have allowed me to become an active member with the home-school

community, both inside the classroom and beyond while at the same time shaping

me into the educator I am today.

I look forward to learning more about Memorial Middle School and working

collaboratively with everyone in Woodland Park in order to inspire our children and

help guide them to  achieve increased  levels of success.

GO MUSTANGS!

Sincerely,

Krystina Reilly


